Stark Stark In Geographie Methodentraining
Thank you very much for downloading stark stark in geographie
methodentraining.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have look numerous
times for their favorite books gone this stark stark in geographie
methodentraining, but stop occurring in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine PDF in imitation of a cup of coffee in the
afternoon, then again they juggled like some harmful virus inside their
computer. stark stark in geographie methodentraining is within reach in our
digital library an online right of entry to it is set as public hence you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in complex countries, allowing
you to acquire the most less latency era to download any of our books behind
this one. Merely said, the stark stark in geographie methodentraining is
universally compatible past any devices to read.
Participatory Health Research Michael T. Wright 2018-10-10 This groundbreaking
resource explores core issues in participatory health research (PHR) and traces
its global emergence as a force for improving health and well-being, healthcare
services, and quality of life. The PHR approach is defined as including
community members, health practitioners, and decision-makers as co-researchers,
using local knowledge to reduce disparities in care, advocate for responsive
health policy, and accelerate positive change in society as a whole. The book’s
first half surveys themes essential to the development of the field, including
evaluating PHR projects, training professionals in conducting PHR, and the
ambitious work of the International Collaboration for Participatory Health
Research. International perspectives showcase the varied roles of PHR in
addressing urgent local health problems in their specific public health and
sociocultural contexts. Among the topics covered: Demonstrating impact in
participatory health research Reviewing the effectiveness of participatory
health research: challenges and possible solutions Kids in Action—participatory
health research with children Participatory health research: an Indian
perspective Participatory health research in Latin America: scientific
production on chronic diseases Participatory health research in North America:
from community engagement to evidence-informed practice Participatory Health
Research benefits those teaching and learning about participatory health
research at institutions of higher education and in community settings,
addressing diverse fields including health promotion and disease prevention,
medicine and public health, quality of life, social work, and community
development.
Diercke Geograpy 2012
Simulation und Planspiel in den Sozialwissenschaften Dietmar Herz 2000
Stark in Klausuren - Methodentraining Geographie Rainer Koch 2015-11-30
Abwechslungsreiches Trainingsmaterial fur mehr Lernerfolg und bessere Noten in
Klausuren im Fach Geographie an Gymnasien: Schritt fur Schritt zur sicheren
Auswertung der verschiedenen geographischen Materialien Klar strukturierte und
ubersichtliche Darstellung der Lerninhalte Anschauliche Beispiele sowie
hilfreiche Wissenskasten und Tipps Zahlreiche ubungsaufgaben und Tests zur
selbststandigen Kompetenzuberprufung Zu allen Aufgaben ausfuhrliche
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Losungsvorschlage Wissenslucken schlieSSen, Kompetenzen starken!
Sustainability Economics Peter Bartelmus 2012-05-23 The book is a concise
introduction to an emerging field within economics. Drawing on numerous
disciplines, including environmental science, environmental and ecological
economics and optimal growth theory, sustainability remains a hazy and complex
subject. The author set out with two objectives: one, to bring some order into
the proliferating measures, models and management of sustainability; and two,
to facilitate access to a complex inter-disciplinary subject area. The book
points to practical ways of assessing and enhancing the long-term environmental
and economic sustainability of our economies. The result is a fully
international study that should bridge the gap between disciplines and prove to
be an essential guide to anyone interested in one of the most important
concepts in the social sciences.
Lernen mit neuen Medien im Geographieunterricht Martina Flath 2000
The Participation Gap Russell J. Dalton 2017-10-06 The dilemma of democracy
arises from two contrasting trends. More people in the established democracies
are participating in civil society activity, contacting government officials,
protesting, and using online activism and other creative forms of
participation. At the same time, the importance of social status as an
influence on political activity is increasing. The democratic principle of the
equality of voice is eroding. The politically rich are getting richer-and the
politically needy have less voice. This book assembles an unprecedented set of
international public opinion surveys to identify the individual, institutional,
and political factors that produce these trends. New forms of activity place
greater demands on participants, raising the importance of social status skills
and resources. Civil society activity further widens the participation gap. New
norms of citizenship shift how people participate. And generational change and
new online forms of activism accentuate this process. Effective and
representative government requires a participatory citizenry and equal voice,
and participation trends are undermining these outcomes. The Participation Gap
both documents the growing participation gap in contemporary democracies and
suggests ways that we can better achieve their theoretical ideal of a
participatory citizenry and equal voice.
Knowing What Students Know National Research Council 2001-10-27 Education is a
hot topic. From the stage of presidential debates to tonight's dinner table, it
is an issue that most Americans are deeply concerned about. While there are
many strategies for improving the educational process, we need a way to find
out what works and what doesn't work as well. Educational assessment seeks to
determine just how well students are learning and is an integral part of our
quest for improved education. The nation is pinning greater expectations on
educational assessment than ever before. We look to these assessment tools when
documenting whether students and institutions are truly meeting education
goals. But we must stop and ask a crucial question: What kind of assessment is
most effective? At a time when traditional testing is subject to increasing
criticism, research suggests that new, exciting approaches to assessment may be
on the horizon. Advances in the sciences of how people learn and how to measure
such learning offer the hope of developing new kinds of assessments-assessments
that help students succeed in school by making as clear as possible the nature
of their accomplishments and the progress of their learning. Knowing What
Students Know essentially explains how expanding knowledge in the scientific
fields of human learning and educational measurement can form the foundations
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of an improved approach to assessment. These advances suggest ways that the
targets of assessment-what students know and how well they know it-as well as
the methods used to make inferences about student learning can be made more
valid and instructionally useful. Principles for designing and using these new
kinds of assessments are presented, and examples are used to illustrate the
principles. Implications for policy, practice, and research are also explored.
With the promise of a productive research-based approach to assessment of
student learning, Knowing What Students Know will be important to education
administrators, assessment designers, teachers and teacher educators, and
education advocates.
The Politicization of Parenthood Martina Richter 2012-02-29 Currently, families
are being subjected to increasing public attention. Interest is focussing on
their potential strengths and weaknesses in determining how well children do at
school. Alongside such human-development oriented expectations, families are
also becoming a focus of attention as a resource for human capital in times of
economic crises and criticism of the welfare state. In many European countries,
parents and children are at the forefront of the welfare state and socioeducational activities in current programs and policies. The current
transformation processes in the welfare state are making the relationship
between families and the state more dynamic in general, and they are
structuring the discourses on the childrearing, education, and child care
services in the fields of both public and private responsibility. The
introduction of all-day schooling in Germany also has to be viewed in this
context. This is gradually changing the traditional half-day structure of
German schools and shifting the borders of public and private responsibility on
the levels of education, child care, and childrearing institutions. The
attention given to parental childrearing and educational responsibility within
the context of current national and international debates clearly underlines
the fact that issues in private life are increasingly entering the public
discourse and becoming subject to attempts at socio-political control. This
raises the assumption of an increasing politicization of parenthood in the
(post) welfare state that is focusing more and more attention on the structural
conditions of gainful employment and child care as well as on the current
relations between the genders. This context particularly emphasizes the time
and care regimes that decisively determine the practices in daily family life
and the utilization of all-day education settings.
Education, Democracy and Inequality Bryony Hoskins 2019-06-27 This book posits
that national education systems are enhancing socioeconomic inequalities in
political engagement. While the democratic ideal is social equality in
political engagement, the authors demonstrate that the English education system
is recreating and enhancing entrenched democratic inequalities. In Europe, the
UK has the strongest correlation between social background and voting
behaviours. Examining the role of the school and the education system in the
potential reproduction of these inequalities, the authors draw upon the
theories of Bourdieu and Bernstein and compare the English school system to
other European countries to analyse barriers that are put along the way to
political engagement. In times of political disaffection, frustration and
polarisation, it is particularly important to uncover why young people from
disadvantaged backgrounds are less likely to engage politically, and to help
inspire future generations to use their voice. This timely book will be of
interest and value to students and scholars of educational inequality and
political engagement.
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Who is Henry Kazwell? Claire Lamsdale 2013-02
Participatory Research for Health and Social Well-Being Tineke Abma 2018-11-22
This textbook is a comprehensive guide for students interested in using
participatory research to improve people’s health and well-being. It is
especially designed for those working in the fields of health and social
welfare who are embarking on participatory research for the first time. It
covers all phases in participatory research from “getting started,” to “acting
for change,” “continuing the journey” and “articulating impact.” Its unique
format helps readers understand the essence of participatory research as a
comprehensive approach for doing research which is underpinned by a set of
fundamental values.The many real life examples of participatory research
projects from around the world inspire readers to find creative ways to manage
their own research while opening up new horizons in their work.
Methodentraining - Internetrecherche "Fußballweltmeisterschaft 2006"
Unterrichtsbesuch/ Lehrprobe N. Hoffmeister 2006-02-28 Unterrichtsentwurf aus
dem Jahr 2006 im Fachbereich Geowissenschaften / Geographie - Didaktik d.
Geographie, Note: 1,0, Universität Paderborn, 5 Quellen im
Literaturverzeichnis, Sprache: Deutsch, Abstract: Didaktischer Schwerpunkt der
Unterrichtsstunde Die heutige Stunde „Internetrecherche - Die Welt zu Gast bei
Freunden“ kommt dem Anspruch der Jahrgangsstufe 9/10 nach ‚Ausbildung von
Fähigkeiten und Fertigkeiten zum Beschaffen und Bewerten von
Informationsmaterial’ nach. Diese Qualifikation befähigt die SuS das Lernziel
ihrer Jahrgangstufe ‚die kritische Auseinandersetzung mit gegenwärtigen und
zukünftigen raumwirksamen Problemen und die verantwortungsvolle Mitgestaltung
von Welt und Umwelt’, im Lehrplan des Landes NRW für die Hauptschule im Fach
Erdkunde gefordert wird1, zu erreichen. Viele SuS der Klasse 10B nutzen das
Internet bereits täglich, aber auch die SuS, die über keinen privaten
Internetanschluss verfügen, äußern starkes Interesse daran. Die Lernenden
berichten über zunehmende Nutzung des Internets z.B. zum Musicdownload, Mailen
oder zum Chat mit Freunden. Spätestens beim künftigen Eintritt ins Berufsleben,
erwarten viele Arbeitgeber Kompetenzen im Umgang mit den sog. ‚Neuen Medien’,
die mitunter sogar entscheidend zur Vergabe einer Lehrstelle betragen können.
Doch die Flut der Informationen im Internet kann auch verwirrend und
demotivierend auf SuS wirken, wenn man den zielgerichteten Umgang damit nicht
beherrscht. [....] ---- 1 RICHTLINIEN UND LEHRPLÄNE FÜR DIE HAUPTSCHULE IN
NORDRHEIN-WESTFALEN, ERKUNDE, S. 66
Expanding the Boundaries of Transformative Learning E. O'Sullivan 2016-04-30
Transformative learning involves experiencing a deep, structural shift in the
basic premises of thought, feelings, and actions. It is a shift of
consciousness that dramatically and permanently alters our way of being in the
world. Such a shift involves our understanding of ourselves and our selflocations; our relationships with other humans and with the natural world; our
understanding of relations of power in interlocking structures of class, race
and gender; our body awarenesses; our visions of alternative approaches to
living; and our sense of possibilities for social justice and peace and
personal joy. The editors of this collection make several challenges to the
existing field of transformative learning - the first is to theoreticians, who
have attempted to describe the nature of transformative learning without regard
to the content of transformative learning. The editors argue that
transformative learning theory cannot be constructed in a content-neutral or
context-free way. Their second challenge, which assumes the importance content
for transformative learning, is to educators as practitioners. The editors
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argue that transformative learning requires new educational practices
consistent with the content. Arts-based research and arts-based
teaching/learning practices are one example of such new educational practices.
Education for the soul, or spiritual practices such as meditation or modified
martial arts or indigenous peoples' forms of teaching/learning, is another
example. Each article in the collection presents a possible model of these new
practices.
The Elements of Arithmetic William Frothingham Bradbury 1880
The Litel Prynce Antoine de Saint-Exupéry 2008
Learning to Labor in New Times Nadine Dolby 2013-01-11 Learning to Labor in New
Times foregrounds nine essays which re-examine the work of noted sociologist
Paul Willis, 25 years after the publication of his seminal Learning to Labor,
one of the most frequently cited and assigned texts in the cultural studies and
social foundations of education.
Power-geometries and the Politics of Space-time Doreen B. Massey 1999
German books in print 1993
Ausführlicher Unterrichtsentwurf zum Thema London Sights. Präsentationen im
Englischunterricht 2019-03-28 Lesson Plan from the year 2012 in the subject
English - Applied Geography, grade: 1,5, University of Education in Schwäbisch
Gmünd, course: Präsentationen im Englischunterricht der Realschule, language:
English, abstract: London ist der Kern einer Unterrichtsreihe, der im Buch der
7. Klasse der Realschule vorgegeben ist. Das Buch wird in der
Unterrichtseinheit über Londons Sehenswürdigkeiten nicht zum Einsatz kommen, da
es dafür zu wenige Informationen enthält. Das Thema „Sights in London“ bietet
sich darüber hinaus sehr gut für das Üben von Präsentationen an, da es in
London viele verschiedene und vor allem interessante Sehenswürdigkeiten gibt.
Das Thema wird durch den Reisebericht am Anfang der Stunde für die Schüler und
Schülerinnen interessant gestaltet. Nachdem der Text vorgelesen wurde, sind die
Schüler und Schülerinnen neugierig geworden und beschäftigen sich anschließend
in ihren Kleingruppen intensiver mit ihren Sehenswürdigkeiten. Da London sehr
viele Sehenswürdigkeiten bietet, wird die heutige Stunde in Kleingruppen bzw.
in Partnergruppen eingeteilt. Jede Schülergruppe soll sich mit zwei bis drei
Sehenswürdigkeiten Londons beschäftigen und diese anschließend präsentieren.
Die Einteilungs und Präsentationsphase wird so aufgebaut sein, dass anhand
eines Stadtplans von London jede Sehenswürdigkeit der Reihe nach, in einer Art
„Sightseeing- Tour through London“, eingeteilt und vorgestellt wird. Jede
Gruppe gestaltet ein kleines Plakat (Muster s. Anhang) zu ihren
Sehenswürdigkeiten. Die Schüler und Schülerinnen, die der Präsentation zuhören,
bearbeiten eine „while listening“- Aufgabe (s. Anhang). Bevor die SuS mit der
Arbeit beginnen, wird ihnen eine Musterpräsentation vorgestellt.
Mapping Our World Lyn Malone 2002
The Handbook of Social Work Research Methods Bruce Thyer 2010 "In the field of
social work, qualitative research is starting to gain more prominence as are
mixed methods and various issues regarding race, ethnicity and gender. These
changes in the field are reflected and updated in "The Handbook of Social Work
Research Methods, Second Edition". This text contains meta analysis, designs to
evaluate treatment and provides the support to help students harness the power
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of the Internet. This handbook brings together leading scholars in research
methods in social work." --Book Jacket.
Das Bild der Anderen Vera Brandner 2012 Any photographic representation of
distant lifeworlds also entails a visual formulation of what the Other might
be. Each photograph taken creates countless photographic images of the Self and
of the Other, rigidifying the boundaries separating oneself from the Others and
validating one's own prejudices. Within this field of tension created by the
identification of the Other and of the Self through photography, Vera
Brandner's photographic work is to be seen both as a reflexive exploration0and
as a visual response. In her portraits of people living in countries such as
Angola, Pakistan, Afghanistan, Israel and Palestine she pursues an image
strategy built on dialogue and communication.
Discourse in Content and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) Classrooms
Christiane Dalton-Puffer 2007-09-27 The label CLIL stands for classrooms where
a foreign language (English) is used as a medium of instruction in content
subjects. This book provides a first in-depth analysis of the kind of
communicative abilities which are embodied in such CLIL classrooms. It examines
teacher and student talk at secondary school level from different discourseanalytic angles, taking into account the interpersonal pragmatics of classroom
discourse and how school subjects are talked into being during lessons. The
analysis shows how CLIL classroom interaction is strongly shaped by its
institutional context, which in turn conditions the ways in which students
experience, use and learn the target language. The research presented here
suggests that CLIL programmes require more explicit language learning goals in
order to fully exploit their potential for furthering the learners’
appropriation of a foreign language as a medium of learning.
Content and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Europe Stephan Breidbach
2013 Content and Language Integrated Learning has received a strong tailwind in
European educational and language policies. It is on the verge of becoming a
mainstream phenomenon. However, an overly speedy implementation of -CLIL for
all- might bear a number of risks for all groups of stakeholders. The purpose
of this book is to link the growing empirical knowledge about the full
complexity of CLIL to the current European educational and language policies.
The articles collected in this volume contribute to a more systematic evidence
base of CLIL that has frequently been called for at a European level. This bilingual volume (English/German) brings together authors from several European
countries to present significant findings from recent CLIL research in the
light of the developments in education policy. The four parts of the book focus
on the reconstruction of learning processes, learner achievement, theory-driven
investigations of the concept of CLIL itself, and critical reflections on the
current -CLIL boom-."
Children's Understanding of Society Martyn D. Barrett 2005 This state-of-theart review of research covers children's understanding of the school,
economics, politics, the law and legal processes, gender roles, social class
and occupational groupings, racial groups, ethnic groups and national groups.
Talented Teenagers Mihaly Csikszentmihalyi 1997 The findings in this book are
the results of a monumental five-year study of a group of exceptionally
talented teenagers, examining the role that personality traits, family
interactions, education, and the social environment play in a young person's
motivation to develop his or her talent. Diagrams.
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INS Communique United States. Immigration and Naturalization Service 2001
Transnationale Geschichte Gunilla Budde (Historikerin) 2006 English summary:
This volume discusses and compares alternative approaches of a trans-national
historiography from comparative history to histories of Europe, post-colonial
studies, and global history. German description: Die Internationalisierung der
Geschichtswissenschaft schreitet voran. Zunehmend orientiert sie sich an
transnationalen Fragestellungen und globalen Zusammenhangen. Dieser Band zieht
eine Zwischenbilanz der aktuellen Entwicklung. Vom historischen Vergleich uber
die europaische Geschichte und die Postcolonial Studies bis zu
globalgeschichtlichen Perspektiven stellen die Autoren die wichtigsten Konzepte
einer transnationalen Historiographie vor. Daneben werden Felder der
Geschichtswissenschaft behandelt, in denen transnationale Perspektiven eine
lange Tradition haben - wie die judische Geschichte, die Intellectual History,
die Geschichte multinationaler Unternehmen und die Konsumgeschichte - oder
vergleichende und beziehungsgeschichtliche Fragen in den letzten Jahren
erheblich an Bedeutung gewonnen haben - wie die historische
Nationalismusforschung, die Arbeitergeschichte, die Geschichte der
Zivilgesellschaft oder die Geschichte kollektiver Erinnerungen. Schliesslich
werden Ansatze wie die Kulturgeschichte oder die Mikrogeschichte, die sich
gegen internationalisierende Zugriffe zu sperren scheinen, in ihrer
transnationalen Dimension diskutiert.
Thinking Through Geography David Leat 2001
Social Studies of Science and Technology: Looking Back, Ahead B. Joerges
2012-12-06 This volume brings together contributions that resemble spotlights
thrown on the past twenty-five years of science and technology studies. It
covers a broad range: history of science; science and politics; science and
contemporary democracy; science and the public; science and the constitution;
science and metaphors; and science and modernity and provides a critical
overview of how the field of science and technology studies has emerged and
developed.
Cognitive and Instructional Processes in History and the Social Sciences Mario
Carretero 2012-12-06 This volume is a direct result of an international
conference that brought together a number of scholars from Europe and the
United States to discuss their ideas and research about cognitive and
instructional processes in history and the social sciences. As such, it fills a
major gap in the study of how people learn and reason in the context of
particular subject matter domains and how instruction can be improved in order
to facilitate better learning and reasoning. Previous cognitive work on subject
matter learning has been focused primarily upon mathematics and physics; the
present effort provides the first such venture examining the history and social
science domains from a cognitive perspective. The different sections of the
book cover topics related to comprehension, learning, and instruction of
history and the social sciences, including: *the development of some social
sciences concepts, *the teaching of social sciences -- problems and questions
arising from this cognitive perspective of learning, *the comprehension and
learning from historical texts, *how people and students understand historical
causality and provide explanations of historical events, and *the deduction
processes involved in reasoning about social sciences contents. This volume
will be useful for primary and secondary school teachers and for cognitive and
instructional researchers interested in problem solving and reasoning, text
comprehension, domain-specific knowledge acquisition and concept development.
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Socioeconomics of Agriculture Stefan Mann 2020-10-08 This open access book
applies for the first time emerging concepts of socioeconomics to analyse an
economic sector, namely agriculture. It considers the rational choices of all
actors in the system (just as agricultural economists do) and their cultural
preferences and constraints (just as rural sociologists do). Socioeconomic
concepts are subsequently used to structure agricultural issues with regard to
the three governance mechanisms (hierarchy, markets, and cooperation), and
different agricultural systems are presented and compared. The book will be of
interest to social scientists with various backgrounds, and seeks to break down
the barriers of single-disciplinary thinking. This work was published by Saint
Philip Street Press pursuant to a Creative Commons license permitting
commercial use. All rights not granted by the work's license are retained by
the author or authors.
The Oxford Book of Exploration Robin Hanbury-Tenison 2005 Selected by Robin
Hanbury-Tenison, described by the Sunday Times as the 'greatest explorer of the
last twenty years', this is a comprehensive anthology of the writings of
explorers through the ages, now fully revised and updated. The ultimate in
travel writing, these are the words of those whochanged the world through their
pioneering search for new lands, new peoples, and new experiences. Divided into
geographical sections, the book takes us to Asia with Vasco da Gama, Francis
Younghusband, and Wilfred Thesiger, to the Americas with John Cabot, Sir
Francis Drake, and Alexander Von Humboldt, to Africa with Dr David Livingstone
and Mary Kingsley, to the Pacific with Ferdinand Magellanand James Cook, and to
the Poles with Robert Peary and Wally Herbert. Driven by a desire to discover
that transcends all other considerations, the vivid writings of these
extraordinary people reveal what makes them go beyond the possible and earn the
right to be known as explorers.
The English River Alan Titchmarsh 1993 An exploration of England's most famous
rivers, from the Trent and the Tyne to the Severn and the Thames, looking at
natural scenic features, the buildings situated on the riverbank, such as
castles, watermills and pubs, and the flora, fauna and legends associated with
rivers.
Shooting Star Ursula Wölfel 1979
Key Concepts in Geography Nicholas Clifford 2008-12-12 "This book clearly
outlines key concepts that all geographers should readily be able to explain.
It does so in a highly accessible way. It is likely to be a text that my
students will return to throughout their degree." - Dr Karen Parkhill, Bangor
University "The editors have done a fantastic job. This second edition is
really accessible to the student and provides the key literature in the key
geographical terms of scale, space, time, place and landscape." - Dr Elias
Symeonakis, Manchester Metropolitan University "An excellent introductory text
for accessible overviews of key concepts across human and physical geography."
- Professor Patrick Devine-Wright, Exeter University Including ten new chapters
on nature, globalization, development and risk, and a new section on practicing
geography, this is a completely revised and updated edition of the bestselling, standard student resource. Key Concepts in Geography explains the key
terms - space, time, place, scale, landscape - that define the language of
geography. It is unique in the reference literature as it provides in one
volume concepts from both human geography and physical geography. Four
introductory chapters on different intellectual traditions in geography situate
and introduce the entries on the key concepts. Each entry then comprises a
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short definition, a summary of the principal arguments, a substantive 5,000word discussion, the use of real-life examples, and annotated notes for further
reading. Written in an accessible way by established figures in the discipline,
the definitions provide thorough explanations of all the core concepts that
undergraduates of geography must understand to complete their degree.
Getting climate ready Gibb, Natalie 2016-12-31
Entwicklung von Kartenkompetenz im Geographieunterricht der Grundschule als
Voraussetzung für die Sekundarstufe I Michael Wornest 2015-02-01 Der Autor
betrachtet zu Beginn der Studie den entwicklungspsychologischen Aspekt der
Schüler der Primarstufe und der Sekundarstufe 1 durch das
Entwicklungsstufenmodell von Piaget. Danach wird erläutert, was man gemeinhin
unter Kartenkompetenz in Bezug auf die PISA-Studie versteht und wie das
Spektrum dieser im Unterricht aussieht. Es wird zudem die Karte als Medium
genauer betrachtet und der Frage nachgegangen, welche Schwierigkeit diese für
den Schulalltag mit sich bringt. Welche Techniken der Kartenarbeit sind
letztendlich ausschlaggebend und wie schauen, kritisch betrachtet, die
methodischen Wege hin zum Kartenverständnisses aus? Abschließend erfolgen eine
Zusammenfassung der Ergebnisse und eine kritische Bewertung des Überganges von
Grundschule zur Sekundarstufe I.
Community Service and Social Responsibility in Youth James Youniss 1997-08-18
An analysis of the beneficial effects of community service on the political and
moral identity of adolescents. It uses a case study from a predominantly black,
urban high school in Washington, D.C., building on the work of Erik Erikson on
the social and historical nature of identity development.
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